
 

July 27, 2024 

Mr. Thomas Bach 
President 
International Olympic Committee 
Maison Olympique 
1007 Lausanne 
Switzerland 

DELIVERED VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

RE: Apology Demanded for Anti-Christian Bigotry During 2024 Olympic Ceremonies 

Dear Mr. Bach & International Olympic Committee Members, 

It is with deep disappointment that I reach out to you on behalf of the members and 
supporters of the National Association of Christian Lawmakers to demand a public 
apology for the recent anti-Christian bigotry that you highlighted and displayed during 
the opening ceremonies of the Olympic Games in France.  
 
Christian leaders and millions of Christians around the world have declared their 
outrage and disgust at the live performance orchestrated by you and the Olympic 
Committee which mocked Jesus Christ and the Last Supper. It was an intentional act 
using drag queens meant to mock and demean the values of Christians everywhere. 
The inclusion of a minor child in this sexually lewd and perverted display is also 
extremely offensive and demeaning to children who are preyed upon by sex traffickers 
around the globe. What on earth were you all thinking by doing this? 
 
The NACL calls upon the International Olympic Committee to issue a formal apology to 
Christians around the world for purposely demeaning Jesus Christ, the Son of God, and 
Savior of the world. I see no reason whatsoever for the Olympic Committee to have 
approved such a repulsive, offensive, and demeaning display of anti-Christian bigotry 
during the opening ceremonies of the Olympics. You should immediately issue a full 
apology and ask forgiveness for these unexplainable actions. It is a stain on the history  
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and reputation of the Olympics for all of you to turn a platform historically used to 
encourage peace and mutual understanding into a platform to mock, demean, insult, 
and intimidate Christians around the world. In addition to a public apology, whoever is 
responsible for all this should be fired.  

We sincerely hope that we will see a quick and full apology for these actions. We will 
also be encouraging all Olympic Committee members and those with influence within 
your organization to rebuke these actions and ensure that it never happens again.  
 
We will be praying you see the error of your ways and look forward to seeing your 
apology very soon.  

In God We Trust, 

 
Jason Rapert 
Founder & President

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
National Association of Christian Lawmakers | P.O. Box 10388 | Conway, AR  72034 

Office of the President 501-336-0918 
www.christianlawmakers.com 

http://www.christianlawmakers.com

